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MAARS minutes!!
Myron Calhoun, W0PBV, gave another excellent "Hamming it up" 
presentation on inductors. His next presentation is planned for our 
February meeting.!!
We are not planning on having a meeting in December.!!
For January, we are planning on a party. Anyone interested in possibly 
hosting, please let us know on one of the nets or through the listserve.!!
Yearly dues were collected. For anyone who still needs to pay, the dues are 
$20 for individuals and $10 for students. You can pay Treasurer Christine 
Chainey, KC0YJN. !!
New officers have been elected for next year:!
! Mark Benfer, KC0QAS -- President !
! Jim Foster, KD0NQQ -- Vice President!
! Christine Chainey, KC0YJN -- Treasurer!
! Gordon Terry, NG0H -- Secretary!!
! We wish to thank Brian Carter, KC0DWX,for his long service as !!
! president, as well as Scott Chainey, AC0CY, for his service as vice !
! president.!!
We had a total of 13 attendees for the November meeting.


